ST. AGNES CATHOLIC SCHOOL

In the Know with the

NOVEMBER

Teacher Favorites

Whether you are thinking about a holiday gift or a "just because" treat, here is a list with some of the St. Agnes staff favorites!

CLICK HERE IM

PTO needs you!

We are looking for a President or two Co-Presidents and a Vice President for next school year.

We know...this sounds overwhelming, but really it's doable for a working or nonworking parent. There is no monthly meetings, it's all done via email or Zoom. Please contact Jessica Salazar Collins: jessicamsalazarcollins@gmail.com

Coming UP...

Thank you for your support!

This past quarter, earnings and your PTO Dues have purchased the following.

Snacks for Back to School

Trunk-or-Treat expenses

\$100 teacher allocations

Book Fair expenses

for fall classroom

expenses

Spirit shirts

Nov. 8 - 8th grade BINGO

Nov. 9 - Mrs. Sullivan's Birthday-consider making a card! PTO sponsors a gift from all school families

Nov. 11- Veterans Day Assembly

Fundraising

Night What's for dinner on Wednesday, Nov. 13? Conroy's You can order in or take it to go! A portion of the proceeds benefits our